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December 15, 1981,

Ms. Dorothy R. Harris, Secretary
Regulatory Affairs
New England Nuclear, Medical

Diagnostics Division
601 Treble Cove Road IN RESPONSE REFER
North Billerica, MA 01862 TO F0IA-81-496

Dear Ms. Harris:

This is in response to your letter of November 11, 1981, which was referred
to the Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) from the Food and Drug Administration,
in which you requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, a copy
of the notes of a one-day NRC Advisory Committee Meeting held in Chicago in
August 1981.

This document, entitled " Advisory Committee on the Medical Uses of Isotopes"
and dated August 31, 1981, has already been made available for public inspection
and copying at the NRC Public Document Room (PDR),1717 H Street, N.W., Washington,
DC 20555. The charge for reproducing records located in the PDR is five cents
($0.05) per page, as specified in 10 CFR 9.14(a). A copy of this document can
be purchased by writing directly to the PDR. Please refer to the document by
name, date and File PR-35. There are approximately 180 pages in the document.
This includes the 140-page text and about 40 pages of related correspondence.
Upo: your agreement to pay the reproduction charges, the PDR will arrange for
the records to be reproduced by Literature Research Company, a private reproductioi.

ch Companycontractor servicing the PDR. You will be billed by Literatu "y' f/lafor the reproduction charges, plus tax and postage.
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This completes NRC action on your request. ( '
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! 'J. M. Felton, Director /b
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